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Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., - Superintendent of Schools 
West Jordan, Utah 

 

Intradistrict Communication 
 

 

DATE:  July 25, 2024  

 

TO:  All Elementary Principals 

 

FROM: Administrators of Schools 

Carolyn Gough, Administrator, Teaching and Learning Department 

Norman Emerson, Instructional Support Services/Fine Arts Consultant 

 

SUBJECT: Utah Symphony Performance at Abravanel Hall for 5th-Grade Students 

 

We are pleased to announce Utah Symphony concerts for the 5th-grade students at Abravanel Hall. 

The performance dates are February 4 and 5, 2024 at 10:00 and 11:30 a.m. Your school’s date 

and time are provided on the attached spreadsheet. Please note that there are no assigned seats. 

School groups will be seated upon arrival.  

 

The Utah Symphony will provide study materials to prepare your students before the performance.  

  

Please have your administrative assistant complete a transportation request on Skyward (your 

school's date and time are shown on the spreadsheet). The number of teachers (which may also 

include a parent and two chaperones for each class) should be included in your school’s final count. 

When entering your busing request, please include the correct group name (e.g. Daybreak, 115 Curr). 

This will ensure that the Teaching and Learning Department will cover the busing fee.  

 

Transportation requests should be completed as soon as possible. Due to the number of buses needed 

for the Symphony concerts, there will be a moratorium on other transportation requests for these 

dates.  

 

 

    

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1p46uDySEx7Fvq_0ONGU8kwnwvGMhy1bvxH7euvScq04/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1p46uDySEx7Fvq_0ONGU8kwnwvGMhy1bvxH7euvScq04/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1p46uDySEx7Fvq_0ONGU8kwnwvGMhy1bvxH7euvScq04/edit?usp=sharing

